
 

 
 

Ulladulla High School 
Afternoon School Bus Departures 

 
The following changes are effective from Monday, 17th June 
2024. 
 
All afternoon school bus services from Ulladulla High School 
will depart five minutes earlier than they do today. 
 
The first wave of afternoon buses, Camel School Bus (S788), 
Rhino School Bus (S789), Frog School Bus (S790), Penguin 
School Bus (S791), Horse School Bus (S793), Owl School Bus 
(S794), and Ladybeetle School Bus (S795) that currently depart at 
3.05pm, will depart five minutes earlier at 3.00pm commencing 
Monday 17th June. 
 
The second wave of afternoon buses, Zebra School Bus 
(S797), Lion School Bus (S798), Rosella School Bus (S799), 
and Giraffe School Bus (S800) that currently depart at 3.10pm, 
will depart five minutes earlier at 3.05pm, commencing Monday 
17th June. 
 


